
School & Community Relations Committee 
March 3, 2021 

 
Attendees: 
 
Tracy Baron BOE Member 
Diane Newell Chief Information Officer 
Liz Hausman Public Information Officer 
Doug Berry Assistant Superintendent 
Lisa Brady Superintendent 
 
 
The Committee reviewed the PP presentation for Monday’s Reopening Schools Meeting for 
Parents and made suggestions and edits. 
 
 
The Committee will continue to work on the resources section of the Race & Equity webpage. 
Teachers will be asked to contribute resources for this page a little later in the year. 
 
 


